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10th September 2021
Dear Parents and Carers
Music Tuition Year 4 - Ukulele

We are excited to announce that from this year we will be beginning free ukulele lessons for all Year 4 pupils! Alice will deliver lessons every Thursday morning starting next week.
If your child already has a ukulele, please could they bring this to school with them on Thursday. If not, we have purchased a large number for the school and can loan an instrument to your child for the year. If needing to borrow a ukulele, please drop by the office to sign a loan agreement before Thursday. Due to having lost a number of instruments to families in the past, we unfortunately cannot release any ukuleles without your signature.
Children will be given a music folder to take home for regular practise. Please could they remember to bring this to school with them on a Thursday, with their instrument, ready for the next lesson.
Please see Alice if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

The Bealings Team

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk

[image: image1.wmf]_1214987085.doc
[image: image1.png]






